

Marc S. Goldman, M.D. Michael W. Gorum, M.D. Nicholas Hempeck, D.O. Neurosurgery "Specializing in Surgery of the Spine and Brain"

August 9, 2021

Karen Smith

Executive Services Associate II

P.O. Box 790

Columbus, GA 31902

Dear Karen,

Please accept my resignation from the hospital authority effective January 1, 2022. I realize this is before my term ends, but as I look to the coming several months this is the most appropriate time for me to step back from the authority.

I have enjoyed my time and service, I wish the authority continued success.

Sincerely,

Michael W. Forum M.D.